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 We had the 1st ever Going for the Gold - Diversity Day Swim Clinic with special 

guest - Gold Medal Olympian Anthony Ervin this Saturday, April 14th, 2012.  We 

had over 100 people from PVS and the DC community to participate in the event at 

the Wilson Aquatic Center. Special thank you to our board members (Manga and 

Emily), athletes and coaches who participated.  All parents and volunteers have 

signed a waiver indicating that we could post video and images from the event on the 

PVS diversity page. 

 

 Plans continue to be made for the Combined Travel Team representing PVS for the 

Black Heritage Meet in Cary, NC over the Memorial Day holiday (May 25-27th). 

Thus far from the input we have 126 athletes from SDS, FAST, RMSC, Curl-Burke, 

Shark Tank, Snow, DC Wave and ERSC participating.  

 

 May is Water Safety Month. There is a Water Safety Day on Tuesday, May 15th. If 

teams would like more information on how they can participate information will be 

available on the PVS Diversity Page Website.  

 

 

 
 


